
Information Item 
 

Date: June 9, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Aaron King, Director of Planning and Development Services 

Subject:   

Update on the 2020 Census  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective:  No 

Strategic Plan Action Item:  No 

Key Work Item:  No 

 

Planning and Development Services staff will share information and updates on the 2020 

Census outreach efforts in light of the COVID-19 pandemic at the June 9, 2020 

Community/Development/Housing/General Government committee meeting.  Due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, the Census Bureau suspended public facing operations in March 2020.  

These operations are due to resume on June 1, 2020.  This briefing will include information on 

modifications to local outreach efforts as well Census Bureau outreach updates due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Staff will be available to answer any questions at the June 9th CD/H/GG meeting. 

 

 


